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ABIDE
This term at Abide, our high school Christian lunchtime group, we are looking at the
book of James. All students are welcome to join us at the top of N-Block each Friday Lunchtime.
We’ll play games, enjoy a tasty snack, hear some students speak to us from the Bible and discuss
it in small groups.

If you have any questions, contact Mr Mills or Mr Roper.

Mr Samuel Mills 
Year 12 Advisor, History and English Teacher
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